
 

MEMORANDUM: 
COMMUNICATIONS 
DEPARTMENT 

 
 

Press Contact: 
Aiden McGuire 
Director of Corporate Communications Pyramid 
Management Group 
e: aidenmcguire@pyramidmg.com 
c: 315-634-7758 

 
July 8, 2020 

 
PRESS STATEMENT ATTRIBUTED TO STEPHEN J. CONGEL, CEO, PYRAMID 
MANAGEMENT GROUP 
 
The Governor’s announcement was great news for Pyramid’s tenants, their employees, 
our own employees, and all of the people living in the communities where our 
properties are located. With proper precautions in place and health and safety a top 
priority, we look forward to restoring our centers to their dominant positions as the 
economic drivers of their respective regions.   
  
We applaud New Yorkers who have been adhering to social distancing guidelines under 
extremely difficult circumstances over the past four months. This has clearly driven the 
decline of COVID-19 cases across the State. We are ecstatic to welcome them back 
safely and responsibly to our properties, and pledge to continue to do our part moving 
forward. 
  
We look forward to re-opening our properties on Friday across New York State. 
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